
May 14, 1996 

 

 

 

Ms. Judy Sall 

Head Librarian, Reference Library 

Dallas Morning News 

508 Young Street 

Dallas, Texas 75202-4808 

  

Dear Ms. Sall: 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for arranging for me to review your photo files that 

are relevant to the assassination of President Kennedy.  It was very helpful to have had the 

opportunity to see them first hand. 

 

We will get back in contact with you after deciding whether or not the Review Board will request 

copies of certain photographs. 

 

Again, thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq 

Associate Director 


